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Maple Glenn Subdivision (No Change)This project is complete and we are awaiting on the final plat.

127 South Utility Relocation (No Change) TDOT is looking to downsize this project so that the 26 A permit that is holding this project 
up, would not be applicable.

Safe Routes to Schools Grant TDOT's Utility Department has approved all documentation and we are awaiting a notice to proceed 
from TDOT.

Army Corp Study The Army Corp is contacting the USGS to discuss performing a bathymetric survey on Meadow Park 
Lake. The study is on hold until a decision is made on the survey.

Northwest Connector Phase 3 The easements are complete and we are awaiting a notice to proceed from TDOT

Northwest Connector Phase 2 Due to weather the  preliminary Right of Way review meeting with TDOT was canceled and has not 
been rescheduled.

Lantana Road Street Lights (No Change)TDOT is in contact with the contractor on the City's "sidewalk damage report." The City is 
waiting on TDOT approval before paying for this project.

South Cumberland Utility District 
Highway 127 Master Meter

(No Change)City crews are connecting the side roads and changing services from the old 4 inch 
waterline to the new 10 inch water line.

Airport Tree Clearing Project (No Change)The contractor has mowed the area and is working on punch list items. This project may 
not be closed out until drier weather.

Cox Avenue (No Change)The road contractor plans on starting March 9, 2015 and he anticipates completing the 
project by the end of April 2015. The contract completion date is May 31, 2015. Water and sewer have 
been relocated.

Ivey Road Waterline Installation Project complete

Airport Runway Extension (No Change)The Engineering Department is working with TDOT Aeronautics on developing a 
conceptual design and cost estimate.

Airport Box Hangar A preliminary plan review is scheduled for this week. The plans are at a 50% completion stage.

Downtown Waterlines We are waiting on a notice to proceed from the funding agency. After we receive the notice we will have 
a preconstruction meeting.

Downtown Sidewalks The Engineers will provide a report at the next regular schedule work session.

Brookhaven Subdivision Waterline 
Upgrade

(No Change)Engineers are working on the design. A preliminary design will be available in the coming 
weeks.

Highland Lane Waterline Upgrade The Engineering Department has gathered property information and turned it over to the Engineers. This 
project will be bid with the Brookhaven project and will be secondary if funding is not available.

Holiday Drive, Lantana Estates and 
Fairyland Acres Waterline 

Replacement

Engineering contracts are on the agenda for approval.

Old Lantana Road, County Seat and 
Southbend Waterline Replacement

Engineering contracts are on the agenda for approval.

Holiday Drive Guardrail The bid is on the agenda for approval.
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